
Library Easter Reading Challenge 

Thank you to everybody who took part in the Easter Reading Bingo Challenge. 

We do hope you enjoyed discovering new books, characters, settings and 

stories during the holiday. 

We are pleased to announce a new mini reading challenge for the Half Term 

holiday but in the meantime please enjoy these wonderful entries from 

William and Jamie in Year 1 and Jake in Year 4 who took the challenge to the 

next level by photographing themselves completing each task! 

 

  



 

  



 


